





The Bell Newsletter June 2024

Breaking News: This is summer. Grab it while you can. It'll be over by teatime tomorrow....

Alfresco dining is in full swing at The Bell and we're outside enjoying ourselves! "Mud Watch" suspended back in May, resulted in walkers (and you Martin) wandering freely again through the wonderful countryside, without bringing it home. Time to just enjoy the view from our garden.

Summer's menu is up and running, including popular choices such as red snapper fillet, Thai chicken satay (*Great with a bottle of Singha!*) and an 8oz chimichurri ribeye steak. Chef Scott and the team continue to produce wonderful new specials such as Lamb bhuna, pork ribs and birria lamb tacos.

Now the weather is warmer we're stocking up with summer ales too. The light, citrussy, Olivers Island made a comeback in May and will be followed by other friends old and new.

We've been hard at work selecting, and testing (hic), several delicious and summery cocktails to add to our extensive drink's menu. The prototype espresso martinis have already lifted a few spirits and partly why some were still seeing the Aurora, days later.

We enjoyed a super afternoon on April 23rd to celebrate St Georges' Day with the local Outwood British Legion, thank you to everyone who came and all who support this tremendous organisation. Special mention for Jo Barber! It' Jo's efforts planning this lunch, each year, that really do help us make it such a success. "Cheers and thank you Jo!"

Coming up: 16th of June, Father's Day - be sure to book in advance.

July 27th 'Shakespeare in the Garden'. They will be performing The Tempest, the story of betrayal magic and revenge. As they are an experienced theatre Troupe expect as much fun as the previous years and a super evening for all! We will of course be offering a pre-theatre supper for all those who attend. Having sold out previously we recommend purchasing your tickets early to avoid missing all the fun, find this on our new website under the "what's on" page. On the day, be careful where you sit as those at the front are often pulled up to join in. Bring a blanket as the sun sets!

Later in the year (Sat 2nd Nov) Firework Night! Jim's already herding us together to organise another great fundraising evening for HAM Charity and The Marsden, so there's another date for your diary!

Pop in or give us a call on 01342 891 835 to book or online via our website at www.belloutwood.co.uk. We'll do the rest.

Steve, Nick and the team.